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Welcome to the academic year 2024/2025

START OF ACADEMIC YEAR
On August 28–30, all new students are welcomed to joint introduction days with workshops, 
educational information and more. For those of you who are already students at the Academy 
of Music (cantor 2, bachelor 2–3 and master 2), the following applies:

Thursday, August 29:
• 14:30–15:00 Coffee and mingle in the Academy of Music’s courtyard
• 15:00–16:30 Information meeting with programme coordinators in Y208
We ask you to let us know if you are unable to attend, by sending an email to
thea.lundback@mhm.lu.se

Friday, August 30:
• 10:00–12:00 Lecture with Francisca Skoogh in the Rosenberg hall
• 13:00–14:30 Programme information
• 15:00–16:00 Welcome concert for students and staff in the Rosenberg Hall

SCHEDULE
Teaching according to schedule starts on Monday, September 2. All group lessons are usually 
scheduled in advance. To schedule individual lessons, your teachers in each course will contact you 
by phone or email at the start of the semester.

Concert overview for the orchestra projects (for students on symphony orchestra instruments) will 
be sent out separately.

Attached to this letter you will find the academic year overwiev 2024/2025.

We wish you a nice summer and wish you a warm welcome this fall!

The department for Performance and Church Music Programmes
Mattias Hjorth, Rebecka Lassbo, Thea Lundbäck, Alvi Joensen and Johan Antoni


